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Sff THE WESTERN CONNECTICUT BROADCASTING COMPANY 

May 20, 1;>!4ú 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary:- 

I am in receipt of your very 
accurate report of reception of WSTC on 
the morning of May 2nd. The report was 
correct in every detail, and it gives 
me great pleasure to verify it for you. 

Hoping to hear from you again 
in the future, I am 

Very truly yours, 

-27 

Edward L. Marlcnan 
(_0) 

ELF:: DH Chief Engineer 
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